
Dear WEPCkids Parents, 

I am excited for our church family as we enter this season of Advent. We are 

waiting on the celebration of our Savior’s birth, and waiting for Jesus to come 

again.   

This season can be busy, and crazy and distracting from the true meaning of 

Christmas.  Let’s encourage each other to take time with our families and put our 

focus on baby Jesus, the greatest gift there ever was.   

For the month of December, leading up to Christmas, we will be reading from our 

Jesus Storybook Bible. If you do not have one, we have plenty.  Please take one as 

a gift.  

Here is how it works: 

1. As a family, read the daily passage from The Jesus Storybook Bible. There 

are also Bible references, feel free to read those too! 

2. Have your child cut out the day’s ornament. 

3. Hang the ornament on your Advent/Christmas tree for all to be reminded 

that Jesus is coming! 

There are some extras included in the packet, coloring sheets and some sweet 

illustrations you can use as decorations.  

If you have a Spotify account, here is a link to A Jesus Storybook Advent 

Soundtrack  

https://open.spotify.com/playlist/0zGsfXHrq2jMYQNWNIm4sS?si=h-

tmgBNNS_GQGn6haOBmfQ&nd=1 

Joy and Peace, 

Audrey Snyder 

WEPC- Children’s Ministry Director 

 


